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Any Other Business – Independent Remuneration Panel for Members 
Allowances  

 
 

On reference from the Governance Committee of the 18 January 2016, the 
Council is advised that Great Yarmouth Borough Council requires an 
Independent Remuneration Panel to give recommendations on the Members 
Allowances once the Constitution has been revised and adopted. 
 
North Norfolk District Council has already established an Independent 
Remuneration Panel and Council are asked to agree that this Panel be asked to 
consider Members Allowances for Great Yarmouth Borough Council. 
 
 
   


